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Subject: WET AND DRY SCRAP
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TO: W, We WATSON

FROMs C. E. KIESTER

TO ALL ENGINEERING MANAGERS:

In view of the increasing number of federal, state and local
regulations being enacted, and the increasing public attention
being given to environmental pollution, it becomes necessary
to review the present practices of disposal of wet and dry
scrap at all of our plant locations.

To assess the current status, it is requested that each Division
Engineering Manager provide the necessary information on the
disposal of wet and dry scrap as outlined on the attached
questionnaire for each of the plants for which he is responsible.
This information should be forwarded to Dr. J. T. Ling, Manager,
Water and Sanitary Engineering Department, Building u2-2w,

St. Paul, within thirty days.

Please contact Dr. Ling at 733-2266 if you have any questions.
A

D. R. Guthrie
Vice President of Engineering
and Staff Manufacturing
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